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Latest PPS News
PPS Earn $3.01 Billion at  
DSRIP Halfway Mark 

The NYS Department of Health this week announced that Performing 
Provider Systems (PPS) have earned a total of $3.01 billion to date.  
This equates to 95% of all possible funds. This report brings to a close  
the second quarter of DSRIP Year 3 (DY3), which ended on  
September 30, 2017, and marks the completion of the half-way mark  
for DSRIP.

PPS have also successfully met all state and/or PPS implementation 
requirements for 13 projects in DY3, Q2, bringing the total number  
of complete projects to 44.

“These results show that PPS across the State are performing as 
designed and patient outcomes are clearly improving,” according to 
the DOH. The next PPS payments will be determined following the 
completion of DY3, Q4 on March 31, 2018.

The latest PPS Quarterly Report and AV Scorecards are posted here.

Update on BPHC Innovation Fund

BPHC is currently on schedule in the review of our Innovation Fund 
proposals and projected announcement later this month.

In this second phase of our Innovation Fund program (our first phase  
took place last summer), we have received 31 proposals from  
22 unique BPHC member organizations.

We are encouraged by the level of interest in the Innovation Fund  
and look forward to launching our projects. We will continue to keep  
you updated on our timeline.

For questions, please contact J. Robin Moon.

VBP Bootcamp 
Recording and 
Slides Available  
The NYS Department of Health 
(DOH) has completed six Value 
Based Payment (VBP)  
Bootcamps with over 2,500 
participants statewide.

For those unable to attend,  
the webcast recording of the 
Albany Bootcamp session, 
all course presentations, and 
supplemental materials on the 
DOH website here.

More information on VBP 
University is here. You may  
send any questions to   
VBP@health.ny.gov.

Bronx CBO 
Conference Focuses 
on Health Equity 
February 9 
The Bronx Hub of Communities 
Together for Health Equity will 
present its conference, “Putting 
Community at the Center of 
Transforming our Bronx Health,” 
at Hostos Community College  
on Friday, February 9.

The conference, organized by 
Health People and Northwest 
Bronx Community and Clergy,  
is free. Registration is required 

Special guests include State 
Senator Gustavo Rivera; Michael 
Melendez, Associate Regional 
Administrator, Center for Medicaid 
and Medicare Services; and 
Peggy Chan, MPH, Program 
Director, NYS Department of 
Health, Delivery System Reform 
Incentive Program (DSRIP).

Click here for more information 
and to register. 
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